
Survey Says…
The Department of Energy (DOE) denied Air-Conditioning, Heating, and 
Refrigeration Institute’s (AHRI’s) petition for reconsideration of walk-in standards. Is 
it getting harder to reach consensus on efficiency standards?

Results from poll conducted online at www.achrnews.com during the month of October 2014 with 88 total responses.

Yes. DOE is not adequately addressing industry concerns.

Undecided.
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No. It has always been difficult 
to reach agreement.


